
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

                                                                                 
 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

D & T 
We will look at different 

examples of kites and 
design and make our own.  

 

PSHCE 
We will be thinking 

about rules and 
routines, as well as 

creating a Class 
Charter that we will 

follow.   

R.E 
We will be 
studying 

Buddhism and 
the Christmas 

story. 

Computing 
We shall be looking at how to research 
effectively online and the importance 

of e-safety.  

 

MFL 
We will be revising French 
numbers and learning how 
to say and write sentences 

about ourselves.  

 

Science 
In Science we will be looking at 

animals, their habitats and how we 
classify and group them.  

English 
We will be finding information about different birds and presenting 

our findings in different ways. We will also be looking at ways to 
extend our sentences and add description in order to make them 

more interesting.  

Music 
We shall be looking at bird 

song and the noises 
different birds make. We 
will use instruments to 

create our own bird song 
choruses.  

Topic 
Our topic, ‘Flying High’, will see us 

looking at flight in the natural and man-
made worlds, including work on birds, 
planes and the work of Leonardo Da 

Vinci. 

Art 
We shall be developing our 
drawing skills and looking at 

art by Audubon and 
Leonardo Da Vinci.  

Maths 
In maths we will be looking at place 

value and using statistics to draw 
graphs. We will also work on methods 
for addition, subtraction, division and 

multiplication. 

Flying High 
Year 4 

Autumn 1 

P.E 
We will be doing 

Netball and 
Gymnastics.  



 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    
                                                                                                                                                                    

                                                                                                                                                                   
                                                                                                                                                                                  
                                                                                                                                                                                                                    
                                                                                      
  

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back to a new school year! I am 
looking forward to getting to know your 
children and working on lots of exciting 
topics throughout the year with them.  
 
PE is now held on Monday and Thursday. 
Children will need a pair of black shorts, 
trainers (or plimsolls) that fit, and their 
P.E tops. During cold weather, children 
may wear tracksuit bottoms. Earrings 
should be removed for P.E.  
 
Please read with your child at least 4 
times per week and sign their reading 
records to show this has happened.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


